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REQUEST FOR FURTHER EXTENSION OF SPECIAL TEMPORARY AUTHORITY 
FOR OPERATION OF STATION WUTF-TV ON POST-AUCTION CHANNEL 19 

This Exhibit is submitted in support of a request for a further extension of the Special 

Temporary Authority, granted in LMS File No. 0000079852, granted on August 2, 2019, and 

extended in LMS File Nos. 00000100817, granted on March 4,  2020, 0000113589, granted on 

May 20, 2020, and 0000117375, granted on July 20, 2020 (the “STA”), to permit Station WUTF-

TV, Worcester, Massachusetts (FIN No. 30577), in connection with its post-incentive auction 

transition, to continue to operate with facilities at variance with its post-transition construction 

permit. 

Entravision Holdings, LLC (“Entravision”), the licensee of WUTF-TV, has received a 

construction permit for the proposed post-auction facility, as described in LMS  File No. 

0000034871.  This is the primary facility for the Station.  Entravision was granted the STA in 

order to commence operations on its post-transition auction channel using an interim 

transmission facility with operating parameters at variance with its construction permit. This was 

necessary owing to the inability of the construction contractor to complete its work on the post-

auction facility within the testing period provided for Phase 4 stations.   

Due to matters well beyond the licensee’s control, arising from the inability of the 

contractor to complete the work necessary to accommodate the post-transition operations of the 

multiple broadcast stations on the tower, the work on the Station has not yet been completed.  

While the work on the tower itself was finished on or about July 1, 2020, the tower contractor 

then had to proceed to complete the work on the individual stations’ antennas.  This has not yet 

been completed and has been further delayed owing to problems associated with the installation 

and operation of the one of the other antennas located on the multi-user tower. 
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In LMS File No. 00000118877, Entravision has requested that the Commission extend 

further its construction permit for the Station to August 7, 2020, and, in doing so, to continue to 

waive the tolling provisions of Section 73.3598 of the Commission’s Rules.  The request is 

pending before the Commission. 

Considering the benefits to the public interest through the continued operation of the 

Station, while the work continues on the completion of construction of the post-incentive auction 

facilities, even with facilities at variance with its authorization, it is submitted that the grant of 

the requested STA is both necessary and proper and will serve the public interest.  Consequently, 

the extended STA should be granted for a period ending on August 7, 2020. 


